
Accessibility Statement for "North Brevard Economic 

Development Zone Special Dependent District” 

This is an accessibility statement from North Brevard Economic Development Zone 

Special Dependent District. 

Conformance status 

The Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) defines requirements for 

designers and developers to improve accessibility for people with disabilities.  It 

defines three levels of conformance: Level A, Level AA, and Level AAA.  To the best 

of our knowledge, the "North Brevard Economic Development Zone Special 

Dependent District” is fully conformant with WCAG 2.1 level AA. Fully 

conformant means that the content fully conforms to the accessibility standard without 

any exceptions. 

Additional accessibility considerations 

Although our goal is WCAG 2.1 Level AA conformance, we have also applied some 

Level AAA Success Criteria.  Images of text are only used for decorative purposes. 

Re-authentication after a session expires does not cause loss of data. Some videos 

have sign language interpretation. 

Feedback 

We welcome your feedback on the accessibility of "North Brevard Economic 

Development Zone Special Dependent District” website.  Please let us know if you 

encounter accessibility barriers on North Brevard Economic Development Zone 

website: 

• Phone: 321-621-4714 

• E-mail: troy.post@brevardfl.gov 

• Visitor Address: 7101 U.S. Highway 1, Titusville, FL 32780 

We try to respond to feedback within four (4) business days. 

 

Date 

This statement was created on April 1, 2022 using the W3C Accessibility Statement 

Generator Tool. 
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